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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

  

I am writing to inform you of a change at Bingham Primary School in 

September, as I will no longer be the Headteacher. 

  
 

It has been a real honour to set up and run Bingham Primary School and I 

would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. 

I have taken a position within the CIT Trust as Early Years Lead and so will still 

be supporting Bingham in my role and popping in to see the children. 

  
 

Once the new headteacher is appointed, you will be informed by the Trust. 
  
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Gayle Ellis, Headteacher 


